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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-440
Extended Compensacory Measures

Gentlemen:

By letters dated October 30, 1987 (PY-CEI/01E-0287 L) and November 20, 1987
(PY-CEI/NRR-0748 L), the Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company (CEI) notified
the NRC of extended compensatory measures being implemented at the Perry
Nuclear Power Plant during the construction of an addition to the existing
Maintenance Building. This construction was scheduled to be completed by May
31, 1988. The construction schedule has since been e.v. tended beyond that date.
Therefore, the associated temporary 50.54(p) change to the security plan will
now expire on July 15, 1988.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call.

Very truly yours,

/rQ-

Al Kaplan
Vice President
Nuclear Group

AK:njc

cc: T. Colburn
K. Connaughton
USNRC Region III
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